
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Cardinal Health Awarded AORN Seal of Recognition for Education Quality 
 
 

Denver, Colo., Feb. 7, 2012 – The Association of periOperative Registered Nurses (AORN) has awarded 

the AORN Seal of Recognition™ to education materials developed by Cardinal Health.   

 

Behind the mask; your complete guide to facial protection‖ produced by Cardinal Health, is an 

educational program to help the surgical team to better understand patient and employee safety during 

surgery. The in-service investigates the clinical need for facial protection and reviews essential 

information regarding facial protection from regulatory organizations and industry associations. The 

session provides guidance for selecting the appropriate procedural mask by investigating the 4Fs of facial 

protection: filtration, fit, fluid resistance and fog reduction, and addresses the role of facial protection in 

avoiding occupational hazards such as laser plume and body fluid. Cardinal Health’s education material 

includes the introduction of its Smart-Seal™ surgical mask with a new ―cinch and hug‖ single tie fit. 

 

The AORN Seal of Recognition confirms that the content of training and in-service programs and 

materials has undergone thorough review by AORN and meets the guidelines set forth in AORN’s 

Perioperative Standards and Recommended Practices. While not a product endorsement, the Seal of 

Recognition demonstrates that the promotional and informative material related to a product or services 

has met AORN guidelines. 

 

Perioperative nurses rely on health care industry representatives to teach proper use of products and 

services that will be used in and around the operating room.  ―The education materials submitted by 

Cardinal Health are informative and meet the association’s standards for excellence in safe patient care,‖ 

said Joan Blanchard, MSS, BSN, RN, CNOR, CIC, perioperative nursing specialist, AORN. 

―Perioperative nurses can be confident in the content of these education materials.‖  

 

 

--more-- 

 

http://www.aorn.org/
http://cardinalhealth.com/us/en/FacialProtection/BehindTheMask
http://www.aorn.org/Books_and_Publications/Perioperative_Standards_and_Recommended_Practices/Perioperative_Standards_and_Recommended_Practices.aspx


 

 

To assist the perioperative community in selecting quality training activities that promote safety and 

optimal outcomes for patients undergoing operative and other invasive procedures, AORN has created a 

directory of materials and activities that have been awarded the AORN Seal of Recognition. 

For questions specific to the educational materials, contact Scott Harrison at 1-847-887-2346 or 

scott.harrison01@cardinalhealth.com , or Mark Jones at 1-847-887-4543 or 

mark.jones@cardinalhealth.com 

About AORN 

AORN represents the interests of more than 160,000 perioperative nurses by providing nursing 

education, standards, and practice resources—including the peer-reviewed, monthly publication 

AORN Journal—to enable optimal outcomes for patients undergoing operative and other 

invasive procedures. AORN’s 40,000 registered nurse members manage, teach, and practice 

perioperative nursing, are enrolled in nursing education or are engaged in perioperative research.  

www.aorn.org 
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